~% f
OFRCH
NFR \ 5 Vﬁﬁl

NOTICE OF SIGNIFICANT MEETING

Name of Licensee: University of Florida

Docket No.: 50-83

License No.: R-56

Date and Time of Meeting: April 14, 1994 at 8:30 a.m.

Location of Meeting: University of Florida
Gainesville, FL

Purpose of Meeting: A management meeting to discuss the status of the
safety program at the facility and other items of mutual
interest.

NRC Attendees: §S. Ebneter, Regional Administrator
B. Mallett, Deputy Director, DRSS
C. Bassett, Senior Radiation Specialist/Project
Inspector, RSPS, NMSS, DRSS
T. Michaels, Senior Project Manager, Non-Power Reactors
and Decommissioning Project Directorate, Division of
Operating Reactor Support, NRR

Licensee Attendees: J. Tulenko, Chairman, Nuclear Engineering Sciences
Department
W. Properzio, Director, Environmental Health and Safety
M. Ohanian, Chairman, Reactor Safety Review Subcommittee
W. Vernetson, Director, Nuclear Facilities
D. Munroe, Radiation Control Officer

NOTE: Attendance by NRC personnel at this NRC/licensee meeting should be made
known by 2:00 p.m. on April 7, 1994, via phone call to D. Collins, at
404-33]1-5586.

Distribution: J. Milhoan, DED
W. Russell, NRR
B. Grimes, DOR
J. Mitchell, EDO
S. Weiss, NRR

bec:  (See page 2)

ORIGINAL SiaNEy BY
DOUGLAS m. COLLINS
Approved by:

Douglas M. Collins, Chief
NMSS Branch, DRSS
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